
The safety and wellbeing of our E-type Club members is a priority to us.   

As the Covid-19 restrictions are regularly being re-considered by the 
Government, we suggest you check https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus for the 
latest information. 

Some local Club Representatives have organised small-scale gatherings, but we 
must emphasise that if you attend any of these, that doing so will be at your 
own risk.  There may also be localised Lockdowns in place, so please check 
before you attend. 

On a more positive note, we are looking forward to E-type 60 next June – see 
you there! In the meantime, do take a look at the Club events calendar for up-
to-date event news. 

 

Remain Alert and Safe! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Help control the virus 
To protect yourself and others, when you leave home you must: 

• wash hands - keep washing your hands regularly 
• cover face - wear a face covering over your nose and mouth in 

enclosed spaces 
• make space - stay at least a metre away from people not in your 

household 

https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus


If you are feeling unwell, get a test and do not leave home for at least 
10 days. 
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